
 

 
 
 
               05.03.19 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
WORLD BOOK DAY: Friday 22 March 2019 
 
Our Lady’s would like to celebrate World Book Day in a different way this year. 
The children of our Rights Respecting Schools Committee want to move away 
from the pressure of costumes and spending lots of money because they feel 
the focus should be on books and reading.   
 
For that reason, we are going to celebrate World Book Day on Friday 22nd 
March.  Our theme is:  ‘Big Bedtime Read.’   
 
In order to bring books and stories alive, we have arranged an author visit 
from Stuart Reid, Winner of the Enterprise in Education Award.  During this 
visit the children will have the opportunity to take part in creative writing 
workshops and enjoy a book reading assembly.   
     
We are asking all children to come to school in their pyjamas or onesies and 
bring along their favourite bedtime book.  We ask that children bring a 
donation of £1 on the day - all money raised will be used to buy books for our 
school library.  Our Rights Respecting Schools Committee would like to 
purchase a range of books suitable for all abilities, looking at topics such as 
global citizenship, cultural diversity and much more.   
 
We would also ask that if you have any children’s books in your home that you 
no longer use you would consider donating them to the school.   
   
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Rights Respecting Schools Committee and Mrs Wilkie 
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